
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

27th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Welcoming children into school 
 

As you will be aware here in school we have some children who suffer with serious medical 
conditions and allergies. With this in mind we are currently reviewing how we welcome children 
into the playground and into their classrooms. 
 
Currently, we welcome all children into school with a handshake and a hello, however after 
careful consideration in order to limit the spread of any illnesses and the chances of any allergy 
flare-up we have decided to change our morning welcome.  
 
Please note, from Friday 28th February, all children will be greeted with a welcoming hello. 
During the school day, teachers will explain this change sensitively to their classes and discuss 
the importance of good hand washing.  
 
We would like to continue to stress how important we feel it is to welcome children, 
parents/carers and staff into school in a positive manner and hope that you understand why 
this change has been made.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss J Jenkinson  
Head of School  

 
 
 

 


